
From:
To: West Midlands Interchange
Subject: Fwd: Motorway closure M6northbound J12 - accident
Date: 14 April 2019 22:13:13

Dear Mr Singleton,

Following on from the accident this evening, comments on social media about this are 
highlighting the damage to the tarmac and cracks in walls that the continual HGV’s are 
causing. Our elderly residents are being shook in their beds from the vibration of the 
lorries. This is quite serious.

Thank you. 
Anita Anderson

Begin forwarded message:

From: Anita Anderson 
Subject: Motorway closure M6northbound J12 - accident
Date: 14 April 2019 at 21:28:05 BST
To: West Midlands Interchange 
<WMInterchange@planninginspectorate.gov.uk>

Dear Mr Singleton,

Please forgive this email and this is for information only. But I would like to 
report another incident on our road network this evening. 

Between 8pm and 9pm (Sunday 14th April) there has been an overturned 
vehicle on the M6 Northbound between J12 & J13. The motorway has been 
closed at J12 causing queues. Prior to its closure all traffic was coming off at 
J12 creating queues from the motorway island down to Gailey. Obviously the 
queue on the motorway was extensive. 

Complete chaos.

Thanks
Anita Anderson 
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